
 

Renco General Contracting 

 

 

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 
Plamondon Truck Fill Station Expansion 

 

Dear Property Owners/Residents: 

 

Lac La Biche County, MPE, and Renco General Contracting Ltd. will soon begin work on the 

Plamondon Truck Fill Station Expansion project.  The purpose of the project is to add a second 

truck fill lane with a dedicated 2” truck fill system to better serve County area consumers during 

peak water demand timeframes.  A diagram of the Work Area is attached. 

 

Timeline:    September 17, 2025 to December 31, 2025 

Scope of Work:  Additional fill station and lane, access road modification, concrete pad 

extension and associated work.  

Hours of Work: 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. (Monday to Friday) 

   9 a.m. to 5 p.m. (Sunday and Holidays) 

 

Impact to Residents and Local Traffic: 

- Construction noise during work hours. 

- Minimal disruption to water haulers. 

- Signage and barricades will be in place for the duration of the exterior work. 

 

Please respect all construction signage and barricades.  We ask that the public stay clear of the 

immediate work area and use caution when accessing existing services.   

 

We appreciate your patience and cooperation as we complete this important work. If you have 

any questions or concerns, please contact: 

 
Contractor: 
Renco General Contracting 
Nick Praharenka 
President 
Cell: (780) 409-8582 

Consultant: 
MPE, a div. of Englobe 
Ryan Sharpe 
Project Manager 
Cell: (780) 909-8399 
rsharpe@mpe.ca  

Owner: 
Lac La Biche County 
Curtis Beniuk 
Supervisor, Utility Services  
Cell: (780) 404-3865 
curtis.beniuk@laclabichecounty.com 

 

 

 
/2…. 

 

mailto:rsharpe@mpe.ca
mailto:curtis.beniuk@laclabichecounty.com


Page 2 
Notice of Construction – September 11, 2025 
Plamondon Truck Fill Station Expansion 

 

 

Diagram 1 – Work Area 
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